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Burke, Ruth A

From: Penny Linn <pblinn51@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 12:45 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Comments on Nordic Farms

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

As a concerned citizen of Belfast I have many concerns. Following are my concerns:  

 

1. The company has not been forthright in telling us what they use for feed and medications therefore also not telling us 

what specifically will go into the discharge into the bay. The amount of discharge that will go into the bay is enormous. 

This will potentially and most likely have a very adverse effect on the fisheries in the bay, specifically the lobster 

population. The lobster men’s livelihood depends upon these fisheries. They were here long before Nordic Farms and 

should be given respect for the work they do. There are too many unknowns with the discahrge to grant a permit to 

Nordic Farms. 

 

2. I am very concerned about the water usage. Water appears to be plentiful now, but who is to say it will be in the 

future. So do the citizens of Belfast get first rights to water over Nordic Farms if and when water becomes scarce? We 

have had droughts before and with climate change who knows what lays ahead. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Penny Linn 
212 Waterville RD 
Belfast, ME 04915 
 

 

 


